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Dear Dr McCarthy,
Deaths From Hyponatraemia in Children

Thank you for your letter of the 14™ March 2003 on the above and for bringing the
issue to our attention.

We are aware that this condition is a recognised risk of receiving intravenous fluids.
The matter is one which the National Patient Safety Agency would like to explore in
detail further as there is the potential to influence practice to prevent this type of

incident happening again.

We have referred your letter to Suzan Smaliman, Assistant Director for Children’s
Servicas, in order that she may investigate the matter and make recommendations
as to whether we should include this in our plan of work. We will contact you when
this

s complete to let you know the outcome.

Once again thank you for raising this concern.
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Joint Chief Executive —

Improving the safety and quality of care through reporting, analysing
and learning from adverse incidents involving NHS patients.
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